
4 U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  H A W A I ’ I  AT M A N O A  

Honorable Shan Tsutsui, President 
Hawaii State Senate 

Mr. President, 

I have enclosed three printed and bound copies of a report from the Long Term Care 
Commission, as required by Act 224 (SLH 2008), amended by Act 24 (SLH 2010). Complete 
electronic copies of the report and other documents of the Commission are available at 

http://www.publicpolicycenter.hawaii.edu/LTCChtml 

For purposes of the Act, the Social Sciences Public Policy Center at the University of Hawaii is 
the attached administrative agency. An official transmittal letter from Stuart Ho, Chair of the 
Long Term Care Commission, appears on the first page of the report. 

questions may be directed to: 
Professor David Nixon, Associate Professor (956-771 8, dnixon@,hawaii.edu) 

Social Sciences Public Policy Center, University of Hawaii, 2424 Maile Way, Saunders 723, Honolulu, Hawaii 96822. 
808-956-4237 [phone]. 808-956-0950 [fax]. www.publicpolicycenter.hawaii.edu 


